
Roth-Roffy Thomas 

From: cstcw@msa.gov.cn
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2009 02:44
To: Roth-Roffy Thomas
Cc: hstli@mardep.gov.hk; Henry Robert
Subject: Re: M/V Cosco Busan accident investigation

2/5/2009

Dear Sir /Madam,  
 
We received your e-mail about Capt Mao Cai Sun,whose identifying information is attached the e-mail. 
We prove that Capt Mao Cai Sun's license and certificates are authentic and valid.In addition, we prove that Capt Mao 
Cai Sun has not any actions against him by our agency during his career at sea. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Feng Su Zhen 
Department  of Seafarers 
CHINA MSA 

----- Original Message -----  
From: Roth-Roffy Thomas  
To: cstcw@msa.gov.cn  
Cc: hstli@mardep.gov.hk ; Henry Robert  
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2009 1:15 PM 
Subject: FW: M/V Cosco Busan accident investigation 

 
Miss Fung, 
  
If possible, I would very much appreciate your response to my below request. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Tom Roth-Roffy 
Investigator in Charge  
  
 

From: Roth-Roffy Thomas  
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2009 21:48 
To: cstcw@msa.gov.cn 
Cc: hstli@mardep.gov.hk; Spencer Jack; Henry Robert 
Subject: M/V Cosco Busan accident investigation 
 
Miss Fung, 
  
We are presently investigating an accident involving Capt Mao Cai Sun, whose identifying information is attached to this email. 
The accident occurred on Nov 7, 2007 in San Francisco, and is being investigated by my agency, the U.S. National 
Transportation Safety Board (www.ntsb.gov). 
  
We would be most grateful if you can review your records on Capt Mao Cai Sun to verify that his license and certificates are 
valid. In addition, we are interested to know if Capt Sun has had any actions against him by your agency during his career at 
sea. 
  
Your prompt response to our request will be very much appreciated. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Tom Roth-Roffy 
Investigator-in-Charge 
National Transportation Safety Board 
Washington, DC, USA 


